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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
FROM: Alan Danskin, British Library representative to JSC 

SUBJECT: Proposed revision to instruction 6.14.2.5, “Preferred Title 
Consisting Solely of the Name of One Type of 
Composition”.  British Library Response. 

 
 
The British Library thanks the Music Joint Working Group for their 
proposal which we fully support. 
 
We think that an additional instruction is required to explain what to 
do if there is no cognate form in the language preferred by the agency. 
 
The application of this (missing) instruction appears to be illustrated 
by the added example. 


